From: Office of the Registrar
To:

Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2022-0200
Date: Wednesday, November 16, 2022 12:47:16 PM
----- Original Message-----

From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Wednesday, November 16, 2022 10:07 AM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2022-11-16

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0200

-- Name --
Mrs FUENTES

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

I AM A SMALL LANDLORD THE COST OF HEATING IS ALREADY HIGH AND MORE INCREASES WILL
PUT ALL SMALL LANDLORDS OUT OF OUR RENTAL BUSINESS. THE RENT INCREASE BY THE LTB
IS SIGNIFICANTLY LOW AND HAVING HEATING COSTS GO HIGHER WILL BE A DISASTER. BEFORE
WE USE TO PAY ONLY FOR WHAT WE USED NOW WE ARE BEING CHARGED FOR ENBRIDGE GAS
DISTRIBUTION, TRANSPORTATION, AND STORAGE . IMAGINE IF I TELL MY EMPLOYER YOU WANT
ME TO COME TO WORK AND THEN PAY ME FROM THE TIME I LEAVE MY HOME FOR WORK AND
BACK PLUS PAY ME FOR TRANSPORTATION COSTS AND IF YOU CAN NOT PAY THEN CLOSE YOUR
BUSINESS. SO PLEASE STOP ENBRIDGE GAS INC FOR THIS EXTRA COST OF DISTRIBUTION
TRANSPORTATION AND STORAGE. ALSO, CONSIDER HOW MANY PEOPLE ARE HOMELESS IN
WINTER BECAUSE THE COST OF LIVING IS ALREADY VERY HIGH, AND CAN'T AFFORD MORE
HIGHER COSTS. THE INCREASE BY ENBRIDGE SHOULD NOT BE APPROVED.

-- Receive a copy of the decision? --
Yes

-- Attachment --





